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Federal PKI Steering Committee (FPKISC) Status: 
The DOE representative to the FPKISC was unable to brief us on the specifics of their 
document digital signature validation application due to inclement weather.  However, 
she will brief the FPKISC in the near future. 
 
Judith Spencer distributed to the group the following:  the Federal PKI Governance 
diagram, the Federal Digital Credential (PKI) Governance (Federal Agencies Only) 
diagram, the E-Authentication Governance diagram, Draft - A white paper on simplifying 
the Federal PKI, and the Federal PKI Steering Committee Response to the 
Recommendation of a Hierarchical, or Root, PKI for the Federal Government.  All were 
discussed to provide background and a vision for the future.  Judy will email the FPKISC 
Bill Burr’s “Draft – A white paper on simplifying the Federal PKI” for comments. 
 
A Citizen & Commerce Certificate Policy Version 0.2, December 3, 2002 document was 
created for authenticating citizens and commercial enterprises for electronic services via 
the e-Authentication gateway as well as provide a provisional OID for agency 
interoperability with the FBCA.  The Citizen & Commerce CP was approved by the 
Federal PKI Policy Authority membership at the December 10th meeting.  NIST will be 
adding verbiage and an additional OID to this CP for pseudo anonymous names. 
 
Next FPKISC Meeting: 
The next FPKISC meeting is scheduled for January 28th at 9:30 a.m. in the GSA, Central 
Office conference room # 5141A. 
 
Federal agencies are welcome to send a federal government employee to participate in 
these meetings.  However, government contractors are not permitted to attend. 
 
Attendees: 
Judith Spencer, FPKISC 
Brant G. Petrick, FPKISC 
Steve Duncan, GSA 
Kathy Sharp, USDA/NFC 
Amy Bunk, NARA 
Marty Burkhouse, DOJ 
Gene McDowell, NOAA 
Dan Maloney, VA/VHA 
Paul D. Grant, DOD 
Lewis Baskerville, SBA 
Jeanette Thornton, OMB 
Mary Mitchell, GSA 
 


